
 

 
 
Folks: 
  
The day started with no wind and wall to wall weeds. The tide was out so the beach and all it’s vegetation was close at 
hand. A couple of races in these conditions was enough to get us to take a break and let whatever wind there was push 
the foliage closer to shore. 
The breeze that was doing all the work was coming out of a bit north of due west, so it was decided to move the course 
from it’s usual position off the south side of the pier, where the floating dock is, to the north side where the wind and clear 
water was. 
The sailing was saved and we were able to get in eleven races and to end the day with our sanity tested but more or less 
intact. Great racing with one point separating three boats. 
A very good BBQ finished it all off with plenty of dogs, sausages, beer and camaraderie. 
  
Many thanks to all the volunteers who lent a hand and made the whole thing work. 
A hearty welcome to our visiting guests Barry and Cyndee Donaher. What a treat. Let’s do it again next week. 
  
Enjoy. 
Larry Stiles 
 


